
TPFYI welcomes the opinions and feedback of our readers in the form of letters to the editor. Any such letter must be 
for attribution (i.e., not anonymous or unsigned). TPFYI may edit letters for length and clarity, and TPFYI reserves the 
right in its sole discretion whether to publish any such submission. TPFYI will not print material that is potentially 
libelous, discriminatory on any grounds, or threatening, obscene, profane or offensive. 


